











## Dear <<First Name>>,

Vegan, vegetarian, or very carnivorous I hope your Thanksgiving is filled with friends and family. Taking this time to look back on the year at The Frost Place, I have some thanks to add to the festive digital air.

I give thanks for the surprise stone wall uncovered by The White Mountain School volunteers during spring cleanup.

Thanks for the wild turkeys who kept the tick population down. Thanks also to the tick that released Teresa Carson back into our care.

Thanks for our teachers taking poetry back to the schools and keeping it foremost in our minds.

Thanks for all of the poets dancing. Dancing at night, on the porch, with their shadows, with each other, and even down Ridge Road.

Thanks for the trochees, spondees, pyrrichs, dactyls, essays, lectures, readings, jokes, fun facts, and arguments.

Thanks for all of the volunteer time spent furniture gluing, screen repairing, solar light installing, gardening, insect fighting, bear damage reconstructing, barn cleaning, and everything there is not space to mention.

Thanks to the Trustees for their commitment, work, and leadership.

Thanks to you, The Frost Place community. It is a joy and an honor to work with you in the continuation of this endeavor.

Wishing you the very best this Thanksgiving from The Frost Place.

Warmly,

Maulele Ordans

Maudelle Driskell, Executive Director

## Support The Frost Place While You Shop

Whatever you need to buy, if you buy it at amazon a small portion of what you spend will be donated to The Frost Place. There is no cost to you and it doesn't change your shopping experience. Please add Friends of The Frost Place as your designated charity and spread the word. Here is how:

Go to <u>smile.amazon.com</u>, sign in with your Amazon username and password, and in the search box where it says, "Pick your own charitable organization" type in "Friends of the Frost Place."

Once you select "Friends of the Frost Place," as long as you return to **smile.amazon.com**, The Frost Place will benefit. No change in prices, no change in your shopping!



Thanks for a great season!



Snow Capped Franconia Ridge

Copyright © 2015 The Frost Place, All rights reserved.

## Mailing address:

The Frost Place PO Box 74

Franconia. NH 03580

Phone: 603-823-5510
Email: frost@frostplace.org
Web: www.frostplace.org

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

